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Wendy Strangeway _ -
From: Stephanie Baines

Sent: 17 March 2016 10:22

To: Planning

Subject: Rigg Farm Caravan Park, Stainsacre

Your ref: NYM/2016/0136/FL
Our ref: 16/00858/PSH451

Application in respect of use of land for the siting of 7 no. static caravans for holiday use with associated

landscaping
Rigg Farm Caravan Park, Stainsacre

With respect to the above planning application, | confirm that we have no objections to the granting of
planning consent on licensing grounds. The applicant should be aware however, that they will need to
amend their current caravan licence if planning consent is given. A caravan site application variation form

can be obtained from me at Scarborough Borough Council.

Regards,






